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Fact Sheet 1
Any and all Explorers currently working as young leaders or awaiting explorers will now become part of West Wirral Explorer Section.

Explorer Scouts can join from their 15th Birthday and should have already have obtained their Chief Scouts Gold Award.
When Scouts transfer to Explorers they should have been presented with their moving on award badge.

All Explorers who wish to do their Young Leader Training will attend a training session covering
 Module A - Prepare for Take off after which they will receive their young leader badge which allows them to continue their young leader training.

Subs will be paid each term to the Explorer unit which will include capitation fees.  Groups are not responsible for capitation and should not include their young leaders on the group census from January 2007.

Provisional plans for the D of E Award Scheme are currently in discussion and there will be the opportunity for Explorers to do this award through scouting.

The first Explorer meeting will take place on Thursday 2nd November at what was formerly 1st Great Meols which has now become District Explorer HQ.

At this meeting the future programme will be discussed and decided with the Explorers.   
Explorers will need to provide personal & scouting details i.e.

· Any work already done towards Explorer awards

· Date of Gold Award

· Health details etc

These details can be transferred to record cards.  Any existing record cards should also be passed on to Explorers.

Explorers who have been scouts will be able to be invested immediately; others will go through an induction period.

Explorers will need a Navigator as we will be closely following to Platinum and Diamond awards 

We aim to have meetings on a weekly basis plus weekend events which are yet to be arranged.  

For any other questions or information please feel free to contact me:
Michael Peek
District Explorer Scout Commissioner

Phone: 0151 625 4375

w.explorers@merseymail.com
There is an Explorer website available to view, but it will not be completed until next month.
The form on the website is live so it can be used to request any information.

http://westwirralexplorers.tripod.com

